
 
The Bishop of Winchester Academy 

 

Finance Director 
 

Salary:  FTE £60,000 
We are open to applications for the post as a part-time opportunity 

 
Are you looking to make a difference to the lives of children and young people? Then you could be exactly 
the person we are looking for at The Bishop of Winchester Academy. 

We are seeking a dynamic and forward thinking Finance Director who has the qualities of an inspiring leader 
and the skills and experience to ensure continued financial sustainability and development of the academy.   

This is an exciting opportunity for a qualified accountant who has an understanding of the legal and financial 
regulations and procedures relevant to the academy sector.   

The successful candidate will be able to successfully lead the finance team, bringing in-depth knowledge and 
actively contributing to the development of efficient finance systems and process, with a robust but pragmatic 
internal controls.  Additionally, be self-motivated with a commitment to improving the lives of the children 
and communities we serve.  
 
Why work for The Bishop of Winchester Academy? 

• We are a Christian school with a strong vision, values and leadership - ethos 

• Improving the life chances of all our students is at the very centre of our work 

• Enrolment into the LGPS – One of the most generous pension schemes in the UK 

• Cycle to work scheme 

• We occupy a brand new building with 21st century facilities 

• Supportive community 

• There is ample on-site staff parking 
  
We are proud of our unique Christian ethos and links with the local church communities. Our school is 
committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. Rigorous checks will be undertaken of the 
successful applicant’s background credentials, including enhanced DBS checks. 
  
If you would like an informal discussion with the Principal regarding this exciting opportunity please contact 
Sarah Hatton, sarah.hatton@tbowa.org or 07584239476.   

 

Our application form and the job description for this role are available through our website. Please email 
your completed application form to recruitment@tbowa.org  addressing your covering letter to Mr Paul 
McKeown, Principal to apply.  
 

Closing date for applications: 8.00am, Friday 12th November 2021.  
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